

Principal: Natasha Grant Deputy: James Howland Secretary: Julie Kilsby

Courtwood Primary School

Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CRO 9HX

Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: <u>office@courtwood.org.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.courtwood.org.uk</u>

Thursday 19th October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

50 Things To Do Outside Before You Leave Courtwood

This term, we are relaunching our '50 Things to Do...' challenge.

These are activities that we believe every child should experience during their primary school years, be it at school, home or on holiday, to enjoy being in the great outdoors and spending some time with family and friends.

One of our curriculum aims is that pupils understand and take responsibility for their influence in living healthy lifestyles, and supporting the planet to be sustainable, both now and in the future.

Every child will be receiving their copy of the '50 Things To Do...' and hope that as families, you will begin ticking off the activities little by little.

If you would like to share your child's progress, we would love to see any photos - you can send them in or tag us on twitter @CourtwoodSchool.

We look forward to seeing your child's participation in this challenge.

Many Thanks

Mrs Squires Senior Leadership Team



Did you know you can donate funds for the school via ParentPay















